
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Northside Basketball League is partnering with Cradles to Crayons to collect new 
and gently used sneakers, winter coats and winter boots (children’s, all sizes). 

February 4-10, 2019 
 

NBL is asking all teams that are playing the week of February 4-10th to drop off 
these items in the Cradles to Crayons boxes located near the basketball courts at 

the following facility locations before/after your games:  
 

Welles Park 
Amundsen High School  

Gill Park 
 

Your donation of these new and like-new children’s items will support Cradles to Crayons' 
efforts to provide children living in homeless or low-income situations with the essentials they 

need to thrive. Cradles to Crayons supplies these items free of charge by connecting and 
engaging with Chicagoland communities. 


